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Date 

Dear parents and carers, 

Important messages 

Art materials-end of unit outcome 

 

 

 At Talavera, we recognise the importance of a broad and balanced curriculum and the role it 

has to play in promoting life-long learners. The aim of our art curriculum is to provide all 

children with high quality, inspiring and engaging art lessons which are enjoyable, challenging 

and accessible to all.  

 

This half-term, year 3 will be participating in an art project inspired by Natsumi Tomita. As 

an end of unit outcome, children will be creating an insect sculpture using recyclable 

materials. The children will then be able to take these home. 

 

The children will bring home their designs to find any recyclable materials that can be used 

from home. This could include plastic/cardboard trays, egg boxes, yogurt pots, scrap fabrics, 

plastic wrappers or bags, magazines or washing up liquid bottles. However, please do not bring 

in any items which are metal.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Jodie Bremner 

Year 3 class teacher 
 


